
 

 

 
 
 

 

25th February 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

ALL CHILDREN RETURNING TO SCHOOL 8TH MARCH 

As you will already know we are getting ready to welcome all children back to school on 
Monday 8th March. On behalf of all of the staff at St John’s I would like you to know how 
much we are looking forward to seeing everyone again. I would also like to take this 
opportunity to say a massive thank you for the time, effort and commitment you have given 
to home schooling. We know this has not been easy for many but you have done an amazing 
job! 

Next week we will share more details about what the school day will be like/start and finish 
times for your child etc. Generally, you can expect school to be as it was during the Autumn 
Term with the children being in their class bubbles, staggered start and finish times and all of 
the systems in place to limit the spread of COVID-hand washing, adults wearing masks and 
ensuring strict social distancing on the school site, 

We hope to be able to start offering a breakfast club facility again as we move forward. A 
separate letter will be sent out regarding this. 

Let’s hope and pray that eventually we can work towards school getting back to a new normal. 
In the meantime please work with us to keep everyone safe. 

Best wishes, 

 

Amanda Aze 
Head teacher 

 


